
Mustang Memo 
Wednesday, February 6, 2019 

Regular Schedule 
 
 
Lunch 2/6:  Country Chicken Bowl 
 
Wednesday 2/6:  Softball Girls FS & JV @ Independence 3:30 pm; Varsity (H) 3:30pm 
   Wrestling – Girls Area Champs 
 
Thursday 2/7:  Softball FS @ Ridgeview; JV & Varsity (H) 3:30pm 
   Wrestling – Girls Area Champs 
 
Friday 2/8:  Wrestling Varsity Boys @ Sierra Pacific 
   Seniors – Diploma order due date  
   ASB @ Jostens Renaissance School Culture Revival Tour 
 
Saturday 2/9:  Baseball FS @ North; JV & Varsity @ Clovis North 11am 
   Wrestling Varsity Boys @ Sierra Pacific 
 
 

General Student Announcements: 
 
The Stockdale Stampede 5k Color Run will be held on Saturday, February 23rd at 10:00AM. Join all of your friends, families and teachers for 
a fun time as you get showered with color, take great photos and support your school. Sign up online at Stockdaleposse.com or grab a flier 
in the office to register. See you at the Stampede! 
 
REVS UP is a program geared towards high school students and intends to increase interest in science and mathematics careers.  REVS-UP 
offers hands-on research experiences for teams in biology, chemistry, computer science, engineering, geology, mathematics, and physics. 
All research projects will take place from June 3 through June 27, 2019 in the research laboratories at CSUB. 
We are accepting applications from high school students! Deadline is February 22, 2019! Click here to 
apply:  http://www.csub.edu/revsup/ Due to limited space and overwhelming demand, we regret that we cannot accept repeat 
participants. 
 
CSF: Applications for the fall 2018 semester are available in the counseling office.  All grades may apply.  Please read the instructions 
carefully.  You cannot use more than five classes and the maximum number of points possible is 17.  Applications are due to the Finance 
Office by 2/20.  Do not wait till the last minute as the line gets long.  See Ms. Mallard with questions. 
 
CSUB is hosting a College: Making It Happen Day on March 16th.  This is open to Middle & High School, Parents & Community Leaders. 
Register at csub.edu/outreach. A great event to focus on A-G requirements, Importance of Extra Curricular Activities, Financial Aid and 
Scholarships, Systems of Higher Education and a Resource Fair. 
 
Cinderella the Broadway Revival will be presented Feb. 28, March 1, 2, 7 & 8 at 7 pm in the Theatre.  There will be a 2:00 pm matinee on 
March 9th.  Tickets can be purchased in the Finance Office or at the door. 
 
Career Expo Thursday, Feb. 28th 4:30 – 7:30 pm at the Rabobank Arena and Convention Center.  150+ employers on hand to give you info 
on what it takes to start a successful career and contact with local employers.  Open to all grades.  Flyers in the Resource Center. 
 
STOCKDALE IDOL is coming.  Applications to audition are available in the Activities Office.  Auditions will be held at the end of 
February.  Applications are due February 15th. Get your act together now.  Singers, Dancers, Lip Syncers, Comedians…even Magicians!  All 
are welcome to audition.   
 
AP Testing goes on sale in the FINANCE OFFICE, through March 4th…Cost is $94.00, we take checks, cash or Credit Card…An ID is required. 
 

http://www.csub.edu/revsup/


Kern County Health Careers conference – “What do you want to be when you grow up? This conference will highlight 12 different career 
fields.  Saturday, March 9th 9am – 1pm at the Harvey Auditorium @ BHS.  Flyers available in the Resource Center. 
 

Club Announcements: 
 
ART Club meeting Wednesday during lunch in room 2102 – yearbook picture day!  
 

Class Announcements: 
 
Freshmen, Sophomores & Juniors: Check out the many Stanford Pre-Collegiate Studies programs.  Go to 
https://spcs.stanford.edu/programs. 
 
Juniors! If you are interested in helping with prom, please meet in 1203 at lunch on Thursday, Feb 7th at lunch. 
 
Juniors: Quest Bridge is a program that offers Full Scholarships to summer programs at Stanford, Yale, UChicago, and more for low-income 
students.  Come pick up a flyer in the Resource Center.  The deadline to apply is March 20th.  In the past Stockdale students have been 
awarded. 
 
Juniors: College Board has launched a brand new scholarship opportunity for current juniors.   You will have multiple opportunities to 
receive scholarships by completing six steps which will naturally help prepare you for senior year.  Details can be found on the Stockdale 
website. 
  
Seniors: Need help with FAFSA, Web-grant (Cal-grant), Bakersfield College applications, or any other senior assistance? We will be having a 
workshop on Feb 7th. Please come see Ms. A or Ms. Silva in the Resource Center to sign up. 
 
Seniors: Please order your diploma ASAP. Go to the Stockdale website, click on resources, Class of 2019 and complete the form. You must 
use your Stockdale Google email account.  Deadline: Feb. 8th.Questions, see Mrs. Villalobos in the Registrar’s office.  
 

Sport Announcements: 
 
 

Staff Announcements: 
 

https://spcs.stanford.edu/programs

